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AHE Presents 2019 Environmental Services Department of the Year 
Award 

 
CHICAGO, July 25, 2019 - The Association for the Health Care Environment (AHE), of the 
American Hospital Association, has announced the recipients of the 2019 Environmental 
Services (ES) Department of the Year Award.  
 
The Environmental Services Department of the Year Award provides national recognition for the 
significant contributions made by an environmental services department to the overall patient 
experience and achieving a health care organization's mission. 
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